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August 27, 2009 

 PRESS RELEASE 
 
As part of the Stearns Road Bridge Corridor project, Dunham Road will be realigned and 
moved west of its current location.  To do this construction of new roadway embankment is 
necessary.  Embankment construction will begin on September 1, 2009.  Heavy earth moving 
equipment will be crossing Dunham Road in the vicinity of Stearns Road.  Traffic will be 
interrupted by this equipment and flaggers will be used to control traffic.  This is a large 
operation that is expected to occur for 2 to 3 months.  Long delays are expected and 
motorists are asked to allow extra time in their travels.  Use of alternate routes is advised. 
 
The same dirt moving equipment will cross over the Illinois Prairie Path bike trail south of 
Stearns Road.  Flaggers will be on the bike path to control bike traffic as the equipment 
travels back and forth.  Expect long delays on the path during this work. 
 
Questions or concerns may be directed to:  Kevin Ahern at 224-535-8161. 
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